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August 23, 1973 

Dr. Nikit Ordjanian 
71-49 170th Street 
Fresh Meadow, New York 11365 

Dear Dr. Ordjanian: 

t\fe gratefully acknowledge your generous 
donation of $575.00 made to the Armeni an Diocese. 

Our receipt, No. 16999, is enclosed. 

Thank you again. 
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Sincerely, 

Jack Antreassian 
Executive Director 


